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Announcement of the location of middle school
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We are pleased to announce that AIC World College’s middle school will open its campus in
April 2028 on the former site of Osaka International Owada Senior High School. The details
of the location are as follows:

Former site of Osaka International Owada Senior High School
1-21-57 Higashimachi, Moriguchi City, Osaka

8 minutes on foot from Owada Station on the Keihan Main Line

8 minutes on foot from Kayashima Station on the Keihan Main Line

With the opening of our middle school, students will be able to build on their PYP learning and
continue their International Baccalaureate education (MYP/DP).

Updated information regarding our middle school will be posted periodically on our website.



